
ASPRS Professional Practice Division Meeting 
Minutes 

 
 
Date:  October 25, 2005 
Location: Sioux Falls, South Dakata 
   
 
Meeting Attendees: Dan Paulsen-Assistant Director, Ed Freeborn, Becky Morton, Mike 
Renslow, Chris Aldridge, Karen Schuckman-ASPRS President  
 
Assistant Director Paulsen called the meeting to order. 
 
Introductions 
Dan Paulsen introduced himself then introductions continued around the table. Most committee 
chairs were absent from this meeting and conference (licensure, standards) 
 
Licensure 
Mike Renslow presented a synopsis of the differences between Licensure and ASPRS 
Certification.  He also presented the current status of the NCEES exam writing efforts. Chris 
Aldridge presented the status of licensure in Oregon. Photogrammetry licensure is to be enacted 
as law in Oregon in 2006.   
 
Professional Definitions 
Karen Schuckman indicated that she thought that this issue had been addressed by ASPRS, and 
no further action was required. 


